City of Marshall
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Marshall Council will hold a public hearing on Monday– April 17, 2023 at 7:00 PM at the Marshall County Building, 315 West Green Street, Marshall, Michigan in the Board of Commissioners Chambers Room 3-C08 to hear public comments regarding the following Special Land Use applications:

#SLU23.01 submitted by Josh Karaba at 423 South Mitchell Street for a Self-Storage Facility. 
The documents may be viewed at City Hall at 323 W. Michigan Ave. between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday or by emailing:  ezuzga@cityofmarshall.com.  Those wishing to comment may do so in person at the meeting or may send written comments to the attention of the Director of Community Services, Eric Zuzga, City of Marshall, 323 W. Michigan Ave., Marshall, Michigan 49068.

